[ACC Letterhead]

Date

Name

Title

Company

Address

City, State  Zip Code

Dear:


Welcome to the Austin Chapter of the American Corporate Counsel Association!  We are excited that you have decided to join ACCA and become a member of our Austin Chapter.  The Austin Chapter was founded in November of 2004, and we have experienced tremendous growth since our founding.  Throughout the year, we sponsor lunches and other meetings featuring speakers on a wide variety of legal practice related topics.  In addition, we hold social events during the year to give our members a chance to meet and mingle.


We have also started tackling some projects for the Chapter.  We will be distributing our second membership directory in the next couple of months.  Additionally, we are working on improving communications and will be distributing an updated newsletter.  We welcome ideas for current and future projects and activities for the Chapter.


We sincerely hope that you will become and stay involved with the Austin Chapter, including joining one of our committees. There are several opportunities to become actively involved and really make a difference in the development of the Chapter.  If you are interested in getting more information about any of our committees, please contact the Chair of the committee as indicated on the attached sheet.  If you have any questions about the Austin Chapter, , please do not hesitate to contact me _____.  I look forward to meeting you at upcoming Chapter events.

Sincerely,

Vice President, Membership

